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 EDUCATION COMMITTEE 

 

 Presentation – PSS Hunger Games 

 

 Princeton Secondary School Principal Sandee Blair introduced the Leadership 

teacher Crystal Larsen and the following Leadership students Megan Pateman, Julia 

Reichert, Kendra Leiding, Kennedy Edwards and Adam Ali.  The student’s 

provided information on the recent Hunger Games event held at Princeton 

Secondary School.  The event was a huge success specifically by bringing the 

students together.   The student body has asked that the Games be held again next 

year. 

 

 Chairman Comeau thanked Mrs. Larsen and her students for their presentation and 

their creative way of involving the student body.  

 

 Princeton Secondary School Activity Bus 

 

 Princeton Secondary School Principal Sandee Blair announced the arrival of the 

new Rebel Ride Activity Bus.  She indicated how excited the school and PAC were 

to have the bus and provided an overview of the many activities that are planned for 

it’s use. 

 

 Aboriginal Education Enhancement Agreement 

 

 Assistant Super
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12/143 GAGE-SWAN 

  

 THAT approval be given to the schedule changes at KLC as recommended by the 

Superintendent. 

CARRIED 

 

 Collettville Elementary School Sidewalks 

 

 The Superintendent discussed the recent accident at the bridge between Collettville 

and Central Elementary 



 4 

 The enrollment total of 2,144.9375 represents a drop of 155.0625 FTE compared to 

the enrolment at September of 2011.  In addition, the grade 11 and 
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 The Superintendent noted that the students will transition most likely to Coquihalla 

Middle School starting after the Christmas break, with the goal to have the new 

Nicola-Canford building completed and ready for classes by September 2013.   

 

 Merritt Secondary School Gym Renovation 

 

 Superintendent Peacock provided information on the contemplated change notices 

for the Merritt Secondary School gymnasium.  The change notices include the 

balloon framing which now requires fireproof insulation;  the bulkhead in the 

change room is not to code; and the floor in the girls change room has dropped by 

approximately an inch indicating the ground was not compacted properly.  He noted 

the total changes notices would be approximately 
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12/146 GAGE-RAINER 

 

 THAT the district purchase two wreaths for Remembrance Day to be presented by a 

Trustee and student representative at the ceremonies at each end of the district. 

 

CARRIED 

 

 Trustee Swan commented on the recent Thompson Okanagan Branch meeting for 

BCSTA held in 


